
From: Chloe Straw 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 11:53 AM 
To: northinfo 
Subject: FW: Scottie Bay Dock Application 
 
 
 

From: Stephen Baugh <sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 3:59 PM 
To: Chloe Straw <cstraw@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: FW: Scottie Bay Dock Application 
 
Hi Chloe, 
 
Can you please post the below correspondence to the website for application LA-RZ-2023.1. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Stephen Baugh 
Island Planner, Local Planning Services 
Islands Trust | T 250-247-2201 
 

From: John Anderson 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 3:52 PM 
To: Stephen Baugh <sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Timothy Peterson <tpeterson@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Scottie Bay Dock Application 
 
Dear Island Trust Members & Trustees 
 
I am a longtime property owner on Lasqueti Island in the Scottie Bay area. 
 
I am in FULL support of John and Tracee Carey’s application for their dock. 
 
There is a significant shortage of dock space available on Lasqueti Island, especially in light of an 
emergency when dock space is needed. 
 
I would like in my opinion, to be included as SUPPORT for Application #LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC to retain the 
Carey’s current dock that is in Scottie Bay. 
 
Regards, 
 
John Anderson 
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